
Evening everyone 
 

What wonderful rain. Hope everyone has received some but not the hail or wind. 
Think the club may have had more rain in the storm this afternoon, than we did here at Oakey. 

Course is starting to green up lovely. Next it will be getting the mowers out. 

 
REMINDER; Nominations for the 2025 Management Committee will close at 7pm on Sunday 17th November. 

Nominations forms are on the board at the clubhouse. 
 

AGM of members will be held on Sunday 1st December commencing at 11 a.m. 
 

Thursday sporters winner on the 7th November was John Byrnes. 

 
Saturday 9th November the members played an 18 Hole Stroke with the winner being George Wright with a 68 Nett 

on a cb.  Runner up was Stan Gillis with a 68 Nett also. Run  downs went to Alan De Ross 71 Nett and Mark Carter 72 
Nett. 

Pin on No 3 Gary Nash, No 8 Mark Carter, No 12 which is donated by Andrew King was won by Leonard Bartley, 

Leonard also won 5/14 which is donated by the Barn.  
 

Today the ladies played an 18 Hole Stableford with the winner being Christine Little with 36pts, runner up was Hazel 
Harvey with 33pts. 

Front 9 was won by Mary Sutherland with 17pts on a cb. Back 9 was won by Marlene Deans with 17pts also. 
2nd shot on No 12 was won by Janice Little. 

Next Wednesday 20th November the ladies will play a VSS. 

 
Saturday 16th November the members will play an 18 Hole Stableford.  

 
Till next week  

Cheers 

Marlene  

 


